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Meeting(s) Report  
At the April 27th meeting, IPEC discussed the continued lack of response from faculty to 
the need for representatives for both the committee and the Master Plan Task Force. 
The faculty co-chair explained that there are widespread faculty vacancies on 
committees at the moment and indicated that faculty may be hesitant to volunteer for 
governance groups because there is widespread disillusion with the current 
participatory governance process among the faculty body. The committee also began 
planning for the Master Plan Task Force (MPTF) Training and the Open Forum, both to 
be held in September. The committee also reviewed district-wide feedback on the 
issues constituents felt were most pressing for their departments and the District as a 
whole. This feedback will be forwarded on to the MPTF members in the Fall.  
 
After the conclusion of the regular meeting, the committee participated in a voluntary 
“Social Justice & Anti-Racist Campus Check-In”, per the Chancellor’s Call to Action. 
 
Recommendation(s) for Possible Action Items 
None 
 
 
 
 


